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BULLETIN 
 

Mayor Chuck Reed 
“Annual Budget/State of the City” 

Chuck Reed is the 64th Mayor of San Jose.  Elected on November 7, 2006. 
 
Chuck was born and raised in the small farming town of Garden City, Kansas. 
His family lived in a public housing project, teaching him from an early age the 
importance of government aide for working families.  A strong work ethic was 
evident during childhood as Chuck took jobs sweeping floors while still in  
elementary school, digging ditches, shoveling gravel, and working in the fields 
before becoming a teenager and working part time operating a bull dozer and 
driving an 18 wheeler semi truck while in high school. 
 
Chuck left Kansas to attend the United States Air Force Academy and served in Thailand during the 
Vietnam War.  He received a Master’s Degree in Public Affairs from Princeton University and  
graduated from Stanford Law School. 
 
As Mayor of San Jose, Chuck is committed to improving the quality of life in the city, boosting the  
public’s trust in local government, and fixing the City’s structural budget deficit. 
 
Chuck and his wife, Paula, have been married for over 35 years.  Paula manages a medical clinic 
specializing in the care of cancer patients.  They have two children, Kim and Alex, who both  
attended public schools in San Jose.  Kim is a fighter pilot in the U.S. Air Force with more than 100 
combat missions.  Alex works in Washington D.C. to help prevent the spread of weapons of mass 
destruction. 
        
 

 

Rotary Week  
 
 

May 20 Board of Directors   7:30 Gordon House     
 

May 21 Adult Gift of Life   7:30 O’Connor Hospital 
 Event   7:30 Gordon House 
 Digital Bridges 11:15 Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting 12:00 Summit Center 
 
DISTRICT ASSEMBLY ~ Doubletree Hotel, San Jose (3 - 9pm) 
 
May 22 Membership    7:30 Gordon House 
 Involvement     

 
 

Ticket Takers  
Need Help! 

 
 

(We Know What  
You’re Thinking) 

See Page 2. 



 

Adult Gift of Life 
 
Our spring patient, 18 year old Leon Powell from Jamaica is arriving in San Jose with his mother on 
Saturday evening, May 10th.  They’ll be staying at the Fairmont (thank you Cyril) until surgery on 
May 14th and will then move closer to O’Connor Hospital. 
 
We’re looking forward to Leon’s successful heart valve replacement and a safe journey home. 
Be sure to attend the May 21st meeting to meet Leon’s mother.  If Leon is up to it, he’ll be there too. 

 

June 18 ~ Youth Program ~ SAVE THE DATE!! 
 

One June 18 the Rotary Membership Involvement Committee will host a special luncheon for  
Rotarians and their children, grandchildren, nephews and nieces.  Designed for children ages 5 - 12 
to experience Rotary, an entertaining and fun program will appeal to young people and Rotarians.  
The highlight of the luncheon will be the guest speaker, Doug Jones the owner of Mortgagemagic.  
An accomplished Magician and member of the International Brotherhood of Magicians, Doug has 
performed professionally throughout California and Nevada. 

 

In addition to the normal buffet, a kid friendly meal will be served for $10 a child.   
Sharkie will also be on hand to greet everyone.  You may sign up at the May 30 or 
June 11 Rotary meeting, or call the Rotary Office (408) 297-6100. 
 

Finally, the committee would like to give the children a gift, such as a chocolate  
Rotary wheel.  If you are interested in sponsoring or making a small contribution  
toward this effort, please contact David Ginsborg at david.ginsborg@asr.sccgov.org. 

Proposed New Members 
 

The following people have been nominated as a member of the Rotary Club of San Jose: 
 
 

Name     Classification     Sponsor 
 

Todd Trekell   Real Estate: Development    David Down  
Jae Park   Acupuncture      Ernie Solis   
John P. Dudeck  Real Estate: Private Investment   Ray Silva  
  
These names are published in accordance with Article XI, Sec. 4 of the Club’s by-laws. 

 

Enjoy Giving and Taking Verbal Abuse?  Can you count to 23? 
 
Due to several former members now requiring extended-stay psychiatric treatment in Eastern 
European institutions, the Host Committee (that’s tickets takers for you old timers) has  
decided to add a few new stand-ups to sit down at the ticket table every week. 
 
Rather than being inside watching Rotarians spill food on themselves, you will sit in the 
lobby every week from 11:30-1:00 exchanging clever banter with fellow Rotarians like “lunch 
only or do you want the whole enchilada?”. 
 
If you are interested in joining “the few, the proud, the maroons”, please contact 
Bill Del Biaggio or Ken Wiener. 



 



 


